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November 30, 2010 

Mark Kehoe 
Director of Environmental and Safety Programs 
GWF Power Systems 
4300 Railroad Avenue 
Pittsburg, CA 94565 

SUBJECT:	 GWF TRACY EXPANSION PROJECT (08-AFC-7C) 
AUTHORIZATION TO INSTALL CONSTRUCTION TRAILER AND 
CONSTRUCTION POWER 

Dear Mr. Kehoe: 

The Energy Commission staff is currently in the process of completing its review of the 
pre-construction requirements for the GWF Tracy Combined Cycle Power Plant Project 
and has determined that installing a construction trailer at the project site and power to 
the trailer may commence as of December 1,2010. 

Biological monitors shall accompany the crew during all activities. 

Review of the pre-construction submittals will continue and you will be given a full notice 
to proceed for all other activities when all pre-construction submittals are approved as 
required by the conditions of certification. The Energy Commission will continue to work 
closely with GWF Power Systems to ensure conformance with all conditions of 
certification as written in the Energy Commission's Final Decision. Lack of conformance 
with any of the conditions of certification may result in suspension of construction 
activities. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (916) 654-4842 or e-mail me at 
CMDavis@energy.state.ca.us. 

Sincerely, 

~ 
Chris Davis 
Compliance Project Manager 

cc:	 Energy Commission Docket Unit 
Kevin W Bell, Senior Staff Counsel, Energy Commission 
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